
Farmington Ave Streetscape Completion 
 

For all those who have been inconvenienced 
by the seemingly unending construction work 
on Farmington Ave not to mention those who 
have waited more that a decade for the 
Streetscape to be a reality, the end is near.  
The MDC has, as of the end of June, 
completed all work on Farmington Ave. This 
leaves T&T Construction free to complete the 
remaining streetscape work on the south side 
of Farmington Ave from the Woodland St area 
to Forest St.  
As of now, the project is expected to be 
completed in November of this year according 
to Mr. Constantin Banciulescu, Hartford City 
Engineer. 
Photos will be added as the work progresses. 


